
 

 

Did you know that our 

school playground now has 

SWINGS? 
Four swings were installed during the school holidays in the monkey bar 

area. There were lots of happy – and surprised – faces on the first day of 

Term 3! The much-loved monkey bars are being refurbished and will be 

moved to another area of the playground soon. 

The swings were jointly funded by a $10,000 Premier’s Fund for Children 

and Young People grant and by the GSPS School Association, using funds 

raised at our school’s annual quiz night and raffle. Thank you to everyone 

who continues to support these fundraising endeavours. 

More exciting playground updates will be announced soon. 

 


